POSITION ANNOUNCEMENT
BLACKFEET TRIBE
IN HOUSE-STAFF ATTORNEY

The Blackfeet Tribe is seeking a full time in-house attorney to represent the Tribe
in administrative and civil litigation proceedings in federal, state and tribal forums.

The staff attorney will primary be responsible for general litigation matters,
employment relations, legislative advocacy, and assisting tribal programs. It is
preferred that an applicant have at least five (5) years experience in the practice of
law. The applicant must be licensed in the State of Montana and produce a
Certificate of Good Standing with the Montana State Bar. The applicant should
have demonstrated interest and knowledge of federal Indian Law, administrative
law, and trial advocacy. The position requires personal integrity and the ability to
produce timely and accurate written work. Salary will be negotiable. Applicant
must submit to a criminal background check and pass a pre-employment drug
screen.

Please send a resume, three (3) references and a short writing sample to Blackfeet
Legal Department, P. O. Box 849, Browning MT 59417 7777 or email to
blackfeetlegal@gmail.com.. The anticipated starting date for the position is
October 1, 2018. If you have questions or need further information, please contact
the Blackfeet Legal Department at (406) 338-7777.




